
 
 
 
 
 

IRP Solutions 
6660 Delmonico Drive 

Suite D 
Colorado Springs, CO 80919 

 
 
 
June 25, 2006 
 
Federal Bureau of Investigation 
Attn: Robert Muller, Director 
J. Edgar Hoover Building 
935 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW 
 
Mr. Mueller, 
 
My name is Gary Walker and I am the President of  IRP Solutions Corporation, a Colorado 
Springs based software development company. IRP Solutions has developed an enterprise-class, 
investigative case management framework called Case Investigative Life Cycle (CILC®). This 
framework has the capability to serve as a possible replacement of VCF and has been well-
received during demonstrations to the Department of Homeland Security (DHS) and the 
Department of Justice (DOJ) during the Federal Investigative Case Management System 
(FICMS) initiative.  Representatives of DHS have praised the (CILC®) software as one of the 
most comprehensive and promising solutions they have ever seen for investigative case 
management.   
 
In February 2005 over twenty armed FBI agents raided the IRP Solutions corporate office with a 
search warrant that alleges mail and wire fraud stemming from accusations levied by staffing 
companies.  The company has never engaged in any criminal activity, but faced slower than 
expected sales, resulting in delinquencies with our staffing vendors whose use is wide spread in 
the software development industry.   
 
The investigation has halted our ability to continue competing for the FICMS initiative since our 
DHS and DOJ contacts have been prohibited from speaking with us. In addition many critical 
business documents including contracts, engineering documents, and other information unrelated 
to financial information outlined in the warrant yet vital to business operations but were 
confiscated by the agents. An early version of our CILC® FEDERAL solution, with very limited 
functionality was also taken when our engineering computers hard drives were imaged. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Mueller, I am  requesting  your assistance in expediting the investigation which we are 
certain will result in the exoneration of myself and my colleagues and allow us to return to 
pursuing federal government business and providing law enforcement with world-class 
investigative and case management software products. 
 
If you should have questions or need additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me 
directly at (877)268-2976. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Gary L. Walker 
President 
 
 
 


